
Welcome back to 
Butterfly Class!

Welcome to another exciting term in Butterfly Class! We hope that you have 
all had a wonderful time over the Christmas holidays. Our topic for term 
three is 'people who help us'.  We will be exploring the different jobs where 
people help their community and will be considering how we can be helpful 
and responsible citizens. An exciting new change for Reception class will also 
be our attendance of Church every week on a Monday and Forest school 
every afternoon on a Thursday

If you have any questions about your child's learning, feel free to message us 
on Class Dojo or talk to one of us on the gate.

Best wishes,

Miss Heaton, Mrs Hodge and Miss C

Term 3

Home learning
Please read with your child or 
practice your flashcards every day!

Term 3 curriculum

Maths - Counting verbally to 30, 
counting objects accurately to 10 
and beyond, simple addition and 
subtraction. Exploring money, 
weight, space and measure.
Literacy - Talk for write - Jack and 
the beanstalk, learning and 
performing. Learning about 
characters, settings, problems and 
solutions in storytelling. Learning 
about people who help us and 
labeling and writing captions about 
this. 

Please make sure your child brings 
a labelled water bottle to school 
every day.

P.E - Traveling along obstacle 
courses in different ways, Cosmic 
kids yoga, learning new team 
games
R.E - Learning about stories from 
the Bible and different religions.
Music  - Learning new songs, 
rhymes and rhythms. 
Experimenting with simple musical 
instruments.
Art - Junk modeling, drawing, 
painting and collage. 




